
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

26th May 2023 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Another short ½ term complete – it has been so busy, even with the bank holidays 

and strike days! This ½ term, we have had many children embracing our school’s 

value of opportunity and visiting new places e.g. Safari Park, Space Centre, Blists 

Hill Museum, The Grand Theatre . We have also seen our Year 2 and Year 6 

demonstrate our school core value of resilience during their KS1 and KS2 SATs.   

Next ½ term is a little bit longer (7.5 weeks) and during next term, we complete 

our final curriculum learning push and start to prepare our children for the next 

stages in their learning – we start to think about transition to the next year 

group or next school. We also have many enrichment opportunities / actvities for 

the children to experience.  

Congratulations to our 

Stars of the Week! 

Class 1  Igor O 

Class 2  Mariska BC 

Class 3  Tyler B 

Class 4  Jake H 

Class 5  Rohwun G 

Class 6  Satveer SG 

Class 7  Ella G 

Class 8  Oliver B 

Class 9  Vanessa N 

Class 10  Mccaully T 

Class 11  Chigozirim N-N 

Class 12  Malakye K 

Class 13  Najellia R 

Class 14  Amelia-Hope S 

 

School Dinners - Week 3 (after half term) 

Monday – Jacket potatoes with various fillings  

Tuesday – Meat Bolognese / Veggie Bolognese with 

garlic bread, sweetcorn, and carrots 

Wednesday – Margarita Pizza with potato wedges, 

mixed salad 

Thursday – cheese and potato pie and baked beans 

Friday – chicken nuggets + chips / sticky veggie 

sausages + chips with peas or baked beans    

GRAB BAGS (SANDWICHES) ARE AVAILABLE DAILY 

 

Dates for Diary 
 
Break up for half term today - 
Friday 26th May at 3:20pm  
 
School returns on Monday 5th 
June at 8:45am  
 

 

 

 

PLAYGROUND 

EQUIPMENT 

For health and Safety reasons, 

the school’s playground 

equipment must not be used 

after school by any child.  

Science Homework  
Miss Saunders, the school’s Lead for Science has set some Science / Art 

homework for the half term holiday – enjoy being creative!  

 

WATER IN SCHOOL  

We provide water for the 

children to drink in classrooms 

during lesson times.   

At lunchtimes, milk and water 

are available.  
 

Drinking water is important and 

can improve children’s learning 

and behaviour: 

• Drinking water can 

improve concentration 

and attention span. 

• Drinking water can 

improve short term 

memory and the ability 

to learn. 

• Drinking water can 

improve behaviour. 

• Drinking water can 

reduce health issues. 

 

 

  

The weather forecast is looking 

good, so I hope that you are able to 
enjoy the bank holiday together 
with family and friends.  
 

I will write again after half term 

with all the important dates for the 
last 7 weeks.  

Thank you for your support as 
always! 
Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher   
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